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Greetings,        January 2020 

It’s a new year and a new decade. There are lots of exciting changes coming for The 
Fold. We will be sending a letter out later with details. 

Paul and Micky came back from the US after a 3-month fund raising trip. A few days 
later the children all came back from the December school break, ready to start a new 
school year. We started the new year with two empty beds and quickly filled them with 
two very cute little girls. 

School started well. We had a US visitor who’s a school superintendent. He had lots of 
ideas to share, helped organize the school schedule and taught two of the teachers new 
techniques to teach the younger ones to read. 

 

 

Birthdays this month were Tebogo (12), Markos 
(9), Maria (15), Ouma, Lerato (6), Hendrick (7). 
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There was additional remodeling done before the children returned. We still had one 
house that did not have a ceiling in it. Thankfully it’s done now. It will help with the 
temperature and lessen the dirt that gets through the cracks of the metal roof. Even 
some of the kitchen counters received an upgrade while the mom’s were out. Our 
workers were very skilled in using parts from donated furniture to make some cabinets 
for the moms. The moms were very happy. 

The Wildcats, our A World Aware/SA team, have been busy with that organization as 
well.  They continue to participate in team building and learning about Christian life 
which builds them up.  They also go on projects with AWA to contribute to our local 
communities.  They develop lessons to teach younger ones and have volunteered in 
Christmas parties for many children.  We are proud of their desire to be doers of The 
Word.

Praises:  Great start to the school year. Lots of work done on the houses during the 
break. Micky and Paul back safely after a successful trip. Lots of interest for future help 
in regards to short term volunteering and fund raising. 

Prayer requests: We desperately need to find a new couple to work at The Fold. Short 
and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, 
especially teachers.    

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 




